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Gulf Coast Archive and Museum


of Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual and Transgender History, Inc.


P.O. Box 130192  ( Houston, TX  77219-0192 ( (713) 227-5973


May 2, 2002


Rad Yeske

14777 Wunderlich Drive  Condo 2009

Houston, Texas  77069

Dear Rad:

This letter is to inform you that the membership of Gulf Coast Archive and Museum of GLBT History voted at the open meeting this evening to remove you from the office of Vice-chair.

Since the October 2001 election, which put you in office, you have not attended any GCAM meetings or work sessions.  There was some contact with you late in 2001 however, after several attempts both by means of e-mail and leaving telephone messages, no one has elicited a response from you in several months

Your contributions of time, expertise, and various supplies and items to the museum effort are greatly appreciated.  The stereo set up and microwave have both been very beneficial to us.  At your earliest convenience it would be appreciated if you would contact us and make arrangements to pick up your glass top table and risers. If either or both are meant to be a donation, please let us know so the appropriate paperwork can be processed.   

If is unfortunate that we had to take this step, but being a small grassroots organization it is imperative that we utilize all of our available volunteer energy to keep GCAM a viable organization in the community.  This can only be done if everyone is “pulling their own weight” within the organization. We, the executive committee and membership, wish you well with your future endeavors and hope that at some point you join the organization again as either a member or volunteer.

Respectfully,

Judy Reeves

Secretary

